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Regional Meetings of the Membership

Staff conducted 9 regional meetings of the membership during
August, concluding on August 31. The meetings were well
attended, with 365 individuals representing 270 schools in
attendance.

The schools were extremely welcoming to the meetings held on
their property and the meetings covered a variety of subjects.
Special thanks to Board of Control members who found time to
attend various meetings around the state. A special note to Mrs.
Herald who attended multiple meetings, and went so far as to
travel from Dry Ridge to Mayfield to engage her constituents.

This is a series of meetings that requires a significant time
commitment from staff but is vital to the consistent
communication among the membership. Many of the topics
previously discussed by the Board and especially those topics
that had legislative direction were able to be reviewed in great
detail.

The challenge as always with these meetings is somehow
containing all of the information into an abbreviated half-day
meeting.



